## DARE FOR MORE

## Bringing hope and healing to women worldwide



P: 423.326.4265

Email: info@dareformore.org

## Dear Lewis Memorial Baptist Church,

I hope this note finds you well. I'm writing today with so much gratitude in my heart. Your faithful support means the world to us, and I want you to know just how much of a difference you're making in the lives of women and children.

Right now, we're seeing incredible momentum in Guatemala. The medical clinic we launched is serving over 6,000 people annually across three rural villages. Our safe house is consistently at capacity, providing complete wraparound care to women and children recovering from unimaginable trauma. And none of it would be possible without people like you.

As needs grow, so does our vision. Let me tell you about Maria. She and her children came to us after enduring years of abuse that threatened their lives and kept the kids from attending school. Today, they're safe. The family is healing physically and emotionally with the help of our care team, and the children are back in school—smiling, learning, and thriving. Stories like Maria's are why we do what we do.

That's why I'm inviting you to consider increasing your monthly gift by any amount. Even a slight increase can make a big impact when many people say yes.

- \$10 more each month helps provide medical care for 3 people for an entire year
- \$25 more covers a whole week of safe housing, food, and counseling for a woman or child
- \$50 more funds two weeks of trauma-informed care at the safe house
- \$100 more gives one whole month of healing and hope to someone starting over

And if 100 people simply added \$25 per month, together we could fund an additional 800 medical visits this year. That same increase could also provide 100 extra weeks of safe housing, food, and care for women and children in crisis.

You're already part of this story. You've said yes to walking alongside women and children as they find safety, health, and purpose. Would you consider taking one more step with us?

Thank you for believing in this work. And thank you for believing in the women we serve.

To increase your monthly gift, just text or call us at 423.326.4265 or send an email to shay@dareformore.org. We'll make it simple for you to adjust your giving in whatever way is easiest for you. Even a small change can create a lasting impact.

With gratitude,

Reba Bowman
Founder & CEO
Dare for More Ministries